



October 2022 | Issue No. 14

What's the Word, Big Bird?

Staying Healthy with Doctor Visits

One of the most important things we can do is make sure young children are as safe and healthy as possible. Eating nutritious foods and getting exercise are great ways to take care of children and ourselves, and so are routine health care visits! Children may have questions or worries about visiting the doctor, so it helps them to know what to expect at visits. Each child should also know that there is a whole team of people to help them stay well — and that they're an important member of that team, too! This month, **Sesame Street in Communities (SSIC)** is sharing resources to help you support children through healthy and not-so-healthy times, and to help them feel confident and reassured when visiting health care providers.

Featured Resources

Explore SSIC resources related to this month's topic, staying healthy with doctor visits.



Visiting the Doctor

Knowing what to expect from a visit to the doctor can help ease children's worries. Watch this video with children to talk about what to expect at their checkups!

Sick Days

Getting sick can come on fast, especially for young children. Share this printable with families to help them prepare for unexpected sick days!

My Healthy Team

Staying healthy is a team effort! Use this printable with children to discuss all the people who work together to help them play, learn, and grow.

What's New

Check out the latest resource from SSIC to support children and families in your program.

Abby's Letter Garden

Join Sesame Street friends in this interactive game that can help children recognize and write uppercase letters.

Register for an SSIC account to save your favorite resources, complete activities, and participate in free professional development offerings, such as webinars, trainings, and courses. Sesame Street in Communities is a partner in the Office of Head Start's National Center on Health, Behavioral Health, and Safety. The Sesame Workshop **privacy policy** applies, as SSIC is not an HHS system.

Stay Connected!

Join <u>MyPeers</u> to connect with Head Start and early childhood colleagues around the country on this and other topics. Members of the **Health, Safety, and Wellness** community are currently networking, sharing, and learning from each other. Find it under "All Communities" and select the blue "Join" button.

Please share this message with colleagues who may be interested in this topic.

Did someone forward you this newsletter? **Subscribe** to stay up to date!

We Want to Hear from You!

Send your questions or comments to health@ecetta.info or (toll-free) 888-227-5125.

Office of Head Start (OHS) | 330 C Street, SW | 4th Floor Mary E. Switzer Building | Washington, DC 20201 | https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov | 1-866-763-6481 | Contact Us

You are receiving this email because you are signed up for Office of Head Start communications. You may modify your ECLKC email subscriptions. Recipients subscribed through the Head Start Enterprise System (HSES) must be removed from HSES by their program or office. Please do not reply to this email. Contact customer service for additional support.

Head Start® and Early Head Start® word marks and logos are registered trademarks owned by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS).